Elmer, Linda

From:

Historic Preservation Commission

Sent:

Wednesday, May 16, 2018 9:54 AM

To:

Owczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda; Hatala, Carlen

Subject:

FW: 2635 W. Greenfield Ave.

----Original Message----

From: Heather [mailto:heather71@wi.rr.com]

Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 10:50 PM To: Historic Preservation Commission Subject: 2635 W. Greenfield Ave.

To whom it may concern,

I was just informed of the plans to raze the building located at 2635 W. Greenfield Ave. I am unable to attend the meeting scheduled for tomorrow due to a previous engagement, I however, would like to state that I oppose the plan to demolish the building. As a long term resident of Layton Blvd, I believe that the historic buildings in my neighborhood are worth preserving. The beautiful architecture and historical nature of this building is an asset to the neighborhood. Every time an old building is razed, a piece of our city's history is lost. I sincerely hope that a resolution can be reached that does not include the demolition of the above mentioned property. Once these treasures are gone, they simply cannot be replaced.

Thank you Heather Swanson Heather71@wi.rr.com Sent from my iPhone